
 

DEC. 29, 2021 

 

FOR CARGO MEMBERS 

 

I have spoken to Air Canada Cargo’s management 

team about the high number of Covid-19 cases in 

Cargo and they are looking to bring back the Covid-

19 RAPID SCREENING in the small package room 

area. 

 The cargo Managers understand what is going on 

around us and are trying to get ahead of this 

problem. Please follow the PPE protocols and stay 

safe. 

 

Thank you. 

 

VICK SEEBALAK  

YYZ Shop Committee 

Airports & Cargo 

(905) 676-2484 Terminal 1 Office 

(905) 694-5322 Cargo Office 

 


